
Pete’s Dragon, the show will go on! 
•Friday night performance will continue as scheduled.  With dress 
rehearsals behind us, we are so very excited to see these hard working 
students on stage.  Congratulations to all of them!  Break a leg. •Please 
support WW PTO by logging on to smile.amazon.com and choosing us as 
your charity.  You can use your account (prime or not) the same way you 
always do and a small portion of your purchases will be donated to us.  If 
you have not done so already, Amazon will triple the donation of your first 
order made from March 12-31, 2018.•

smile.amazon  
triple the donation 

to WW PTO on 
smile.amazon from 

3/12-31. 

Thank you! 
to EVERYONE who 

helped with 
EVERYTHING for 

the play! 

It’s not too late! 
We still need your 

help on Sunday 
starting at 10 am to 
get the school back 
in order and clean 
up after the play.

PTO MEETING 
Friday, March 16th at 

8:45 am in the 
Westwood Library.
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PTO BYLAW REVIEW 
Readings of changes 

are scheduled for 
March 12 and 14 @ 

8:45 am WW library. 

2
TICKETS AVAILABLE 
Some tickets are still 

available for both 
shows on Saturday 

(12:30 &5:30).
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